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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 
“CHRISTMAS JOY WARMS THE HEART” 

Travel Safely throughout the Holiday Season 
 

Warmest Thoughts & Best Wishes for  
A Wonderful Holiday Season 

 

Town of Eatonia Council & Staff 
 

 

Millennium Land Ltd. 
Would like to extend Warmest Holiday 

Wishes To You All!! 

 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 
Miller’s Car Wash 

Ted & Janet Miller 
 

 
May the peace and joy of the holiday season be 

with you throughout the coming year! 
Eatonia Agencies 

Deb, Dawn, Lindsay & Colette 

Deadline for 

submissions is the 22nd 

of each month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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SEASONS GREETINGS FROM 

BEWS AGROW LTD. 
Wishing Everyone A Merry Christmas &  

Happy New Year 

Ken & Lorraine  Brent & Heather 

 

 
Wishing Everyone A Healthy  

& Safe Holiday Season 
Bob & Carol Peters 

 

 
May Your Days Be Merry & Bright! 

Eaton School Community Council 
 

 
Please Don’t Drink &  

Drive This Holiday Season 
Thank You for your Patronage in 2012!! 

Management & Staff at 
Eatonia Tavern 

 
 

Merry Christmas 
from 

Angel’s Touches Bridal Boutique 
NEW, USED & VINTAGE FORMAL & 

OFFICE WEAR 
www.angelstouchesbridal.com 460-0295 

“God gave … receive today” 

 

Seasons Greetings 

& All The Best in 2013 

 
R.M. of Chesterfield #261 

 

Season’s Greetings 

 
Eatonia & District  Recreation Board 

 

 
Safe Travels to You and Your Family  

This Holiday Season! 
The Eatonia & Kindersley Staff 
at Marsollier Petroleum Ltd. 

 
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
http://www.angelstouchesbridal.com/
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TOWN NEWS  
The town has changed the utility billing 

program so therefore water meter readings will 
need to be done earlier. The water meter 

readers will be out reading meters starting 

around December 15, 2012. Please allow them 

to read your meter if they stop by. If they leave 

a note on your door or you receive a phone call, 

please read your meter and call the town office 

by December 24, 2012. You can leave a message 

at the office if you call after hours. This time of 

the year can be difficult reading meters with the 

cold weather, snow and ice so please do your 

part to get your reading into the office by the 

deadline. Thank you for your co-operation.   
 

 

Holiday Hours: 
 

The town office and maintenance crew  

holiday hours: 

December 24th - 9AM- NOON 

December 25th & 26th - CLOSED 

January 1st – CLOSED 
 

The nuisance grounds holiday hours: 

December 24th,25th & 26th – CLOSED 

December 27th – 9am-Noon & 1pm -6pm 

December 28th – 1pm-6pm 

December 29th – 9am-Noon 

December 31st – 9am – 2pm 

January 1st - CLOSED 
 

Normal working hours will be in effect for the 

rest of the Christmas holidays. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS LIGHTING TOUR 
DECEMBER 19th, 2012 - 6:30 P.M. 

THE HANDI VAN WILL PICK UP ANY 
SENIOR AND/OR DISABLED 

RESIDENTS FOR A TOUR OF THE 
CHRISTMAS LIGHTS IN TOWN 

PHONE NICK AT 460-6544 OR CHERYL 
AT 967-2251 

BY WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 19th  

at 5:00 P.M. 
TO ARRANGE FOR A PICKUP 

 
COMPLIMENTS OF THE 

EATONIA HEALTH DISTRICT 
FOUNDATION BOARD 

 

 

 
 

We would like to thank everyone for the 

donations to the Heritage Park, for visits, phone 

calls, flowers, cards and food. We would also 

like to thank St.Joseph’s Church and CWL for 

mass & prayers in the recent loss of my mom 

“Eleanor Forster” and the loss of our grandson 

Kris’s mom “Janette”. This is truly a wonderful 

community to be living in. Thanks Again! 
 

Jerry & Bonnie 

 
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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EATONIA TAVERN 
We Offer a Full Menu, Offsales and Take Out 
Orders! Come in and check out our daily food 

specials! Wednesdays Wing Nite in house 

Special only 55 cent wings! … 
Call 967-2227 

Hours 
Monday to Thursday 

11am to 11pm 

Friday & Saturday 

11am to 2 am 

Sundays 

Noon to 10 pm 

Happy Hour 
Friday & Saturday 5pm to 6pm 

All Day Sunday 

 

 

HEADING  

 
                    SOUTH? 
 

Did you know that Saskatchewan 

residents traveling outside of the 

province are personally responsible 

for any potential medical expenses 

not covered by Saskatchewan 

Health? 

 

For a few dollars a day, Travel 

Insurance provides up to $5,000,000 

in coverage per person. 

 

Thinking about renting a car? 

Your SGI Canada Auto Pak covers 

you anywhere in Canada and the 

United States.  

 

Put Eatonia Agencies Ltd. on                 

your pre-trip checklist! 

Call, email or stop in. 

967-2201 

eatoniaagencies@yourlink.ca 
 
 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:eatoniaagencies@yourlink.ca
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NOTICE OF CHRISTMAS VIEWING 

 
 

Please feel free to view the interior of my house and 

enjoy the Christmas displays. 

Open House will be extended on Friday, December 

7th and Saturday December 15th between the  

hours of 5:30PM to 8:30PM. 

The address is 102-5th Avenue East in Eatonia. My 

home faces Main Street and it’s directly across from 

the United Church. You can’t miss it. 

For those wanting a private viewing other than the 

dates above, please call me at 967-2283.(Ann Davey) 

 

With sincere appreciation, we both send a 
heartfelt thank-you to everyone for their 
generous contributions to the community gift 
presented to us at our wedding on October 6, 
2012. The thoughtfulness and good wish from 
the residents of Eatonia meant so much to us 
and it will always be remembered.  
 

Chris & Brit Peters 

 

Prairie Oasis Fitness Club 
 

Looking for a custodian to start 
immediately 

General cleaning duties & snow shoveling 
 

For more information contact Cheryl Bailey 
at 967-2846 or drop resume off at the town 

office. Include pay expected. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

EATONIA, SK 
 

HARDWARE 
Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 
Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 

Grocery & Hardware Christmas Hours 
 

Christmas Eve ~ Closed at 3PM 
Closed Christmas Day & Boxing Day 

New Year’s Eve ~ Open Regular Hours 
New Year’s Day ~ Closed 

 

The Staff at Eatonia Co-op 
Grocery & Hardware Store  

is wishing everyone a  
Healthy & Happy  
Holiday Season! 

 
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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HANDI VAN TRIPS TO 

KINDERSLEY 
 

Sponsored by the Eatonia & District Health Care 

Foundation 
 

1st and 3rd Monday of the Month  
 

RATES INCREASING  
 

$10.00 per trip  

Effective January 1, 2013  
 

For more information contact Cheryl at  

967-2251 (work)  

or  

967-2846 (home)  
 

SCREENINGS PROJECT 
Thank You to the following for donations: 

Hoffman Farm & Ranch 
Bruce & Janice Nunweiler 

Brett Nunweiler 
Jeff Stevens 

Kevin Stevens 
Wade Stevens 

Don Shipley 
Brian Lothammer 
Daryl Lothammer 
Allan Nunweiler 

Bill Francis & Sons 
 

Marsollier Petroleum for Fuel  
Kevin Lee for Use of Truck 

Somerville Farms for Donating Truck 

 
Would you like to receive the News Bulletin  

by email? Please send your request to 

joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Microsoft Word Required. 

 

 
 

BREDY’S COUNTRY STORE 
 

Open 7 Days A Week 
 

Monday – Friday 6:30am – 8:00pm 
Saturdays 8:00am – 8:00pm 
Sundays 12:00pm – 6:00pm 

 

~Traditional Turkey Draw with every $25.00 
purchase. (Excluding Cheer & Tobacco) ~ 
 

Candy Trays, Party Trays, Meat Trays 
 

Homemade Baking 
Pies ~ Muffins ~ Cakes ~ Loaves ~ Salsa 

Nuts & Bolts ~ Pickled Eggs ~ Corn Relish 
Beet Pickles ~ Mock Head Cheese 

Minute Burger Sauce ~ Cheese Balls 
 

Homemade Sausages, 
Cabbage Rolls & Burgers (Seasoned) 

 

Ready to Serve Cooked or Sliced Meat 
 

Roast Beef ~ Tenderloin ~ Turkey  
~ Meat Loaf ~ 

 

Thank You For Your Patronage & All the 
Best in 2013! 

 

Bredy’s Country Store 
       Dale & Joanne 

Pearl-Ann  
     Raeanne , Darren & Karter 

Whitney & Chris 
              Iris & Clifford 

     Janet  
            & Julie 

 

       

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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The Eatonia Community had a fairly 

successful Fowl Supper! The 2012 Community 
Fowl Supper served 397 people, which was great 

considering the weather and other events going 
on! The winner of the 50/50 was Darlene Olson. 
The volunteers this year were exceptional… 

everything ran so much smoother when we have 
the help we need, when we need it… Thanks 

Again Volunteers!! The Committee recently had 
their wrap-up meeting, considered the Request 
for Funds (which were up in # of requests!) that 

were received and designated funds available the 
following way: 
  
The Heritage Committee - $250.00 
Eatonia Library - $250.00 

Eatonia Fitness Club -$250.00 
Eatonia Oasis Living -$1,500.00 
EOL - Kitchen Request (BBQ) - $500.00 

Parks/Playground Committee (by Pool) 
                                                      $1,000.00 
Rec. Board (Rink) -$250.00 

Eatonia School Band -$1,000.00 

We hope these donations will help each of these 
organizations with their endeavors. 

The Fowl Supper Committee would like to say 
“thank-you” to the following, for without your 

help this event would not be the success it is: 
>All committee members who help make the 
supper successful 

>School classes for making posters - they were 
great! 

>Clint Hayes and Gr.‘s 10,11 & 12 class for 
setting up tables & chairs and bringing items 
from garage, setting tables and various other 

duties - they did very quick & efficient job! Big 
Thanks!! 
>Gail Morgan and helpers for decorating 

>Bredy’s Country Store for making coleslaw and 
helping supply handouts AND drop-offs! 

>All those who donated food articles and other 
supplies that were needed 
>All who cooked turkeys, vegetables and pies for 

the supper 
>Eatonia Lions for always being our “turkey 

carvers”. 
>Those who were “Runners”. 
>All those who worked at the supper 

>Mike Craney for the use of the shop and always 

being available when we need him 
>To all the helpers who were phoners 

>To all those who gave monetary donations - 
this helps with paying for turkeys!! 
>To Nicole for getting the turkeys & delivery of 

them to the rink. 
>To the last shift workers who always stay till 

everything is cleaned-up 
>To those who helped take down tables & chairs 
etc. 

>Especially to our up-coming “Volunteerettes!” - 
the young people who helped at the end shift this 
was such a “Big” help!  

>ESPECIALLY the little ones -- this was just 
so awesome to see them help!! 

>A Special “Thank You” to the businesses and 
personal donations towards purchasing the 
turkeys etc., this helps out greatly - making more 

funds for donating to the various groups: Bews 
Agrow Ltd., Bredy & Son Construction, 
Hoffman Paint & Body, Bredys Country 
Store, Prairie Oasis Drinking Water, 
Somerville Farms Ltd., Bryan/Sam/Ken 
Somerville, Kindersley & District Co-op, 
Lora’s Beauty Salon, Janeil Enterprises Ltd., 
Eatonia Agencies Ltd., Prairie Centre Credit 
Union Ltd., Nipisi Farms (Ray & Leah 
Cooper), Lenora Bews, Colleen Humeny, 
Eleanor Humeny, Hoffman Land and Cattle 
Ltd.  

If I have neglected to mention anyone - please 

accept our apologies now - for this Thank You is 
meant for everyone who helped in any way to 

make this Fowl Supper a HUGE Success!!  
Thanks again everyone!! 

Just a Reminder that it is events like this 
that give monetary donations to keep pool, 
rink, parks, etc., going for the young people 
……..BUT we Need the Young people…. to 
give a just a couple hours of their Time to 

Help make this happen……Let’s Give It 
Some Thought!! 

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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The Eatonia Heritage Board wishes 

everyone a very Merry Christmas and a 

happy and prosperous New Year. We bid 

farewell to Gisele Steinke who is stepping 

down from our Board of Directors. We 

thank you Gisele for your years of 

support and commitment and thank you 

for remaining as a ‘Friend of the Park’ 

allowing us to call on you from time to 

time to give us a helping hand. We urge 

others in our community to join us as a 

“Friend of the Park” whereby you may 

lend your expertise and talents to 

promote the wealth of history housed in 

the station, Eaton house and the 

caboose. We are, at this time, also 

looking to fill the board vacancy and ask 

that you contact our Chairperson, Sharon 

Price, for further details. Items we have 

been searching for to enhance the 

collection at our museum are a 

gramophone with a crystal pick up, a 

projectile point and an Aladdin lamp. We 

look forward to your visits to our park in 

the New Year and welcome any 

suggestions on how we can utilize it to 

its’ best advantage. 

 

 

 

 
 

The Eatonia Library will be CLOSED from 
Dec 25th to Jan 1st. It will be open Jan 
2nd/13. So come in early and stock up on 
your Christmas reading. There is a good 
selection of books for all ages with lots of 
new ones. There are DVD's, Christmas 
books, talking books, true stories, fiction, 
non-fiction, magazines and much more. 
Library cards are free for all ages. Under 
16yrs needs a parent or guardian to sign 
and show I.D. The only cost is if material 
is returned late. If anyone is interested in 
story time for preschoolers please 
contact the library and give your 
preference of either Tues or Wed. It 
could start in Jan and run until May. A big 
thank you to Bunty and Joyce for working 
when needed. Board elections will be 
held on January 7th, 2013. If you are 
interested in a position on the board 
please contact Dorothy Scharf. 
 

 
 

Wishing everyone a Very Merry 

Christmas and the Best in 2013.Enjoy the 

holidays! 

Library Hours - Tues - 11:00 a.m. - 4:30 
p.m.                     CLOSED 

Dec 20-30 
& Jan 1/13 

Regular Hours for the rest of the month 
Wed - 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Thurs - 6:30 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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